
From: Liz.Grey@ashurst.com <Liz.Grey@ashurst.com>  
Sent: Monday, 29 June 2020 2:52 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP <Chambers.Gostencnik.DP@fwc.gov.au>; 
Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com 
Cc: teri@faaa.net; guren@faaa.org.au; sally@faaa.net; michael@faaa.net 
Subject: RE: AM2020/3 & AM2014/253 Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2020 [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Associate 
  
AM2020/3 – Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2020 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
The Qantas Group supports the vacation of the hearing dates and the associated directions. 
  
These proceedings were agitated by the FAAA and concern substantive proposed variations to the 
Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2020 (Award).  The Qantas Group has, and continues to, oppose the 
variations sought. 
  
It is our understanding that the 4 yearly review of the Award is otherwise finalised, noting the 
Commission issued a final determination on 28 April 2020 in respect of all other technical and 
drafting issues relating to the Award. 

  
Yours sincerely 
  
Kathy Srdanovic 
Partner 
kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com 
Ashurst 

Liz Grey 
Senior Associate 
liz.grey@ashurst.com 
Ashurst 

  
Ashurst Australia, 5 Martin Place, Sydney, NSW 2000 Australia  
T: +61 2 9258 6000 | F: +61 2 9258 6999 | DX 388 Sydney 
www.ashurst.com | Global coverage 
  
 

mailto:%20kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com
mailto:%20liz.grey@ashurst.com
https://www.ashurst.com/
https://www.ashurst.com/en/locations/

